The Organization of American States (OAS) through the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism (CICTE) organized and held a Sub-regional Comprehensive Aviation Security Training from Sept. 5-9th at the Sheraton Nassau Beach Resort. The training was co-hosted by the Bahamas Airport Authority and led by aviation security experts from the Israeli Security Agency who hold the responsibility for securing aviation in Israel's airports. This was made possible through a cooperative agreement between OAS/CICTE and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Israel. The course was attended by approximately 40 aviation security authorities from the following OAS Member States: 

Antigua and Barbuda, The Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, Trinidad and Tobago.

The course covered a wide range of topics, including: Behavioral Pattern Recognition, Threats to Aviation, Principles of Aviation Security Methods, Airport Security, Aviation Passenger Security, Methods used by the Enemy in the Domain of Passenger Security and Passenger Baggage/Luggage, Combat Methods used by the Enemy, HBS / Technology, Humane Factor in the Process of Security Inspection, Catering and Duty-Free Security and Cargo Security.

OAS/CICTE considers this course and partnership evidence of its mission to promote and develop cooperation amongst its Member States to prevent, combat, and eliminate terrorism in the region. 

